
No objections.  
 
I do object to the suggestion that the guidelines are not current as noted in my email 
earlier today. 
 
Best, 
David 
____________________________________ 
David C. Englander (he/him) 
Senior Policy and Legal Advisor – Department of Health 
Office of the Commissioner  
108 Cherry Street, Suite 301, Burlington, VT 05402 
Direct: 802.863.7282 │  

 
 
This message contains information that may be confidential and/or subject to the attorney/client privilege. 

Unless you are an intended recipient of this message, you may not use, copy or disclose to anyone any 

information contained in the message. If you have received the message in error, please advise the sender by 

reply e-mail and delete the message. 

 
 

 
From: Dane Whitman <DWhitman@leg.state.vt.us> 
Sent: Friday, March 11, 2022 1:27 PM 
To: Englander, David <David.Englander@vermont.gov> 
Cc: Ann Pugh <APUGH@leg.state.vt.us> 
Subject: Peer-Delivered Syringe Exchange  
  
Hi David, 
 
Any thoughts on this language? 
 
Sec. 2. REPORT; NEEDLE EXCHANGE PROGRAM GUIDELINES On or before October 1, 
2022, the Department of Health shall submit a written report to the House Committee 
on Human Services and to the Senate Committee on Health and Welfare on updates to 
the needle exchange program operating guidelines required pursuant to 18 V.S.A. § 
4478 that reflect current practice and consideration of the feasibility and costs of 
designating organizations to deliver peer-operated needle exchange. 
 
Representative Dane Whitman 
Bennington 2-1 
House Committee on Human Services 
802-227-7976 
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